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Welcome to Fallon Health!  
 
We are pleased to have you as a new member!  Beginning July 1, your retiree medical benefits 
will be provided by Fallon Companion Care. This retiree health plan coverage is offered to you 
through the Town of West Boylston. Please note the following points:  
 
 You should continue to use Medicare as your primary insurance payer. 

 You should continue to use your current medical coverage through June 30, 2017.  

 Your new medical coverage, Fallon Companion Care, will start on July 1, 2017. 
 
Fallon Companion Care is an employer-sponsored Medicare Supplement retiree health plan. 
With Companion Care, keep the following in mind: 
 
 You can see any doctor in the country who accepts Medicare and you as a patient.  

 Referrals for specialty care are not required.  

 Fallon Companion Care pays 100% of the deductible for Medicare Part A and Part B. We 
also pay 100% of Part B coinsurance amounts not paid by Medicare.  

 Your out-of-pocket costs for Medicare-covered medical services will be $0.  

 Your current outpatient prescription service with AETNA is not changing and benefits will 
remain the same after July 1, 2017. 

 
Next steps  
You will receive additional plan information soon about Fallon Companion Care. Once 
enrolled, use your Medicare and Fallon Companion Care ID cards for all medical services and 
continue to use your AETNA Rx ID when purchasing your outpatient prescriptions. 
 
We look forward to working with you in the coming months as a member with Fallon Health.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert C. Cannon 
Medicare Account Manager 
508-368-9532 
www.fallonhealth.org 

http://www.fallonhealth.org/

